
Confusion  in  the  world  of
Nook
I made a purchase for my nook reader over the weekend that
made reading with the Nook just one step closer to the books
it is replacing. And it does have the smell of a new leather
bound book.

I picked up a protective cover for it. A nice leather cover
that opens up like a book. Holding the leather gives the Nook
a different feel. Less like a piece of electronic equipment,
and yes more like a book. I was surprised at how close to a
book it was when I tried to turn the page. I actually tried to
flip non-existent pages in an electronic book. I’m not sure if
it was the feel of the cover, or the material I was reading.

Anyway the book I was reading was another free download from
B&N. The author is Lee Child and the book was the 9th in a
series of murder mysteries with the lead character being Jack
Reacher.

It was a gripping novel that had me not wanting it to be time
to sleep. Very hard to put down. It also made me want to look
up  other  works  of  this  author.  While  I  haven’t  been
disappointed in any of the free books I’ve had the chance to
read, I did notice the special free selections seemed to be
aimed at getting the reader to buy other books. Excellent
marketing ploy. Free books to download on Fridays and for a
limited time more free books to download when you go into a
B&N store. Most have been a good first representation of a
particular author/style. A couple have been books I wouldn’t
normally look at, but I try at least the first chapter to see
if I care for it at all.

Not much in the way of a book review, but I thought that it
was interesting that I tried to turn a physical page after I
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put the Nook in a cover.


